

ALIGARH MUSLIM UNIVERSITY

Aligarh - 202 002, U.P., India.

Phone: (Off) + 91 - 571-2700994 / 2702167

(Res) + 91 - 571-2700173 Fax: (Off) + 91 - 571-2702607

(Res) + 91 - 571-2700087

Email: vcamu@amu.ac.in

Vice-Chancellor

MS (Surgery), FICS

July 16, 2020

FOR CIRCULATION AMONG ALL FACULTY MEMBERS

Dear Faculty Members of the University,

As you are aware, the Covid-19 pandemic is likely to continue for some time as being predicted by several agencies. We shall continue to monitor the situation at regular intervals and take decisions which are in the best interest of students. For teaching learning needs, our quest is to transform challenges into opportunities by way of technology adoption to enhance usage of all possible virtual teaching-learning-evaluation methods.

In connection with the same, a two days workshop has been conducted by P.M.N.F. Computer Centre on July 11th and 12^{th,} 2020 for 400 registered participant (University Teachers) of AMU for providing hands-on experience to Moodle-LMS. Moodle is a world class Learning Management Solution (LMS) that offers highly secure, flexible, scalable and user friendly environment for taking care of a wide range of teaching and learning needs of institutions across the globe.

We have decided to start implementation of a Learning Management Solution (Moodle-LMS) in all Faculty of Studies, progressively. In order to catalyze it, Dean of the Faculty concerned may nominate a young faculty member as Moodle Coordinator of the Faculty and forward nominee's contact details to Director, PMNF Computer Centre for necessary actions related to planning of LMS provisioning within the Faculty of Studies in collaboration with Moodle Coordinator of the Faculty.

Chairperson, Department of Studies, may nominate their respective Departmental Moodle Coordinators and share the contact details of nominee with their respective Deans, with a copy to Director, P.M.N.F. Computer Centre for necessary actions related to planning of LMS provisioning and organizing additional training/hand holding within the faculty members of their own Department of Studies.

In the end, I strongly urge all concerned to maintain social distancing, perform regular hand washing, wear masks at public places, disinfect surfaces, improve personal hygiene and adhere to all other guidelines issued by various competent authorities.

With Profound Regards and Wishes

Prof. Taria Mansoor 16.7.2020 Vice-Chancellor, AMU